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Hi Marion

Update on Mapua playground

We have put the bars in but I am going to lower the short one.

Rocks are still in brightwater and I am trying to get a traffic management plan drawn up by Nelmac so we can put them in place. I will chase
this along

 

Plantings will follow rocks for in the play area.

As for planting by the rail I spoke with Richard Hilton about this a couple of weeks ago while on site and I think we can do it and once done will
look good its just getting the right plants as people will walk on them when they step over the rail.

 

I will follow up with Richard about this and see what we can do in the coming weeks

 

I hope this helps

 

Kind Regards

Glenn

   
Glenn Thorn
Reserves Officer ‑ Assets and Projects
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